
 
 

January 19, 2017 

 

 
Hillsboro Airport 

Early Morning Jet Engine Runup 

January 20, 2017, 4-5 
 

 

Maintenance activities will require a series of short jet engine runups between 4:30-5:00 

AM.  
 

It is expected that there will be 6-8 runups lasting approximately 60 seconds each. 
 
We apologize for the disturbance and appreciate your understanding during this temporary 

activity. 
 

 
Port of Portland - Noise Management Department 
Phone: 503.460.4100 (Oregon) / 800.938.6647 (Washington) 

E-mail: pdxnoise@portofportland.com 
Web:  http://www.portofportland.com/Noise_Mgmt_Home.aspx 
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